

December 15, 2014

To: Jose Wudka, Chair

Riverside Division

From: Sarjeet Gill, Chair, Executive Committee

College of Natural and Agricultural Science

Re: Proposed Policy on Open Access for UC Authors who are not members

of the Academic Senate

000000000

The CNAS Executive Committee at their December 10th meeting reviewed the Proposed Policy on Open Access for UC Authors who are not members of the Academic Senate. The Committee believes that since such a policy has been approved for members of the Academic Senate, the extension of this policy to non-Senate UC authors is appropriate, since it appears to be similar.
